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LICENSING COMMITTEE 

 
Wednesday, 27th August, 2014 

 
Present:-  Councillor Mrs Joan Winfield – in the Chair 

 
Councillors Miss Cooper, Eastwood, Hambleton, Mrs Heames, 

Miss Mancey, Mrs Simpson, Wilkes, Williams and Mrs Williams 
 

 
1. APOLOGIES  

 
Apologies were received from Councillors’ Wemyss and Woolley 
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

 
There were no Declarations of Interest stated. 
 

3. REVIEW OF THE COUNCIL'S POLICY FOR THE LICENSING OF SEX 

ESTABLISHMENTS  

 
Members considered a report informing them of the outcome of the consultation 
exercise regarding the licensing of Sex Establishments within the Borough and were 
asked to recommend the Policy to the next meeting of the Council to be held on 17 
September, 2014. 
 
A response from Staffordshire County Council had made a couple of observations: 
 
-That the age limit be increased from the age of 21 to 25 
-That a time limit be specified for making CCTV images available.  
 
Members discussed the above points and agreed that as there had been no issues 
regarding the premises the age limit should remain at 21. 
 
The Policy made no reference to any time limit regarding CCTV images and it was 
therefore agreed that it should be included.  From the options available,  Members 
agreed that the time limit should be ‘immediately or within 24 hours’. 
 

Resolved:-  That it be recommended to Full Council that the Policy 
be adopted  with the inclusion of the CCTV images being 
available ‘within 24 hours of request’. 

 
 

COUNCILLOR MRS JOAN WINFIELD 

Chair 
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